
 
 
               July 19, 2024 
 
 
Dear Dental and Orthodontic Professionals:  
 
This letter is in response to your request for information on Solventum dental and 
orthodontic products containing acrylate substance(s). As part of our long-standing 
commitment to health and safety, we have performed biocompatibility evaluations on 
Solventum dental and orthodontic products containing acrylates and found them to be 
safe for their intended use. 
 
We are aware of the sensitizing potential of acrylate substances in certain individuals, 
including the possibility of a cross-sensitization reaction to any compound with an 
acrylate functional group (e.g., methacrylates). For this reason, Solventum does not 
recommend usage of products containing acrylates on any individual with a known 
sensitivity to these compounds. 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact our Customer Care Center at 1-800-
634-2249 (US) or 0049-800-275-3773 (Germany). 
 
Thank you for your interest in Solventum dental and orthodontic products.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Dayna J. Dreher, D.A.B.T. 
Advanced Toxicology Specialist 
Solventum 
 
David Dassenko, M.S. 
Advanced Product Steward Specialist 
Solventum 


